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NO MEETING OR DANCE ON JUNE 3RD DUE TO                  

ANNIVERSARY  PARTY ON JUNE 10TH 

Next Meeting : July  1st 2023 

 

 

Don’t Forget : 40th Anniversary Party 06/10/2023 

 



2023 LNSC Officers  

• Pat Hensley...President 
(pat.hensley@hotmail.com)  

• Tommy Wallace...Vice President 
(Mrman5061@aol.com)  

• Del Meadows...Past President 
(meadowsdel@yahoo.com)  

• Michelle Stewart...Secretary 
(mzstewart@bellsouth.net)  

• Stella Duggins...Treasurer 
(stella.duggins@gmail.com)  

• Andrea Shook...Newsletter     
Editor/Photographer  

(andreamintz1988@gmail.com)  

• Jr. Norfleet...Webmaster 
(jrnorfleet@gmail.com)  

LNSC Committee Chairs:  

MEMBERSHIP: MICHELLE 
STEWART  

( mzstewart@bellsouth.net)  

WEBMASTER: JR. NOR-
FLEET (jrnorfleet@gmail.com)  

JOYS and CONCERNS:    
ANDREA SHOOK 

(andreamintz1988@gmail.com)  

 SOCIAL COMMITTEE :                  
SANDY WILSON AND MARI-
LYN WHIPP 

 

LAKE NORMAN SHAG CLUB  

P.O. Box 21  

Denver, NC 28037  

www.lakenormanshagclub.com  

 

SOCIAL MEDIA WEBSITES 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/
UCgHbaFhbW3hg9kO3wu6UB2w  

https://www.tiktok.com/@lakenormanshagclub  

https://t.snapchat.com/qbOMn9JY  

https://www.facebook.com/people/Lake-Norman-Shag-
Club/100050820082652/  Instagram Coming Soon  



 

 

BEN ROUTH 



Hello LNSC Family, 
 I hope everyone has enjoyed the cool weather we’ve had 
along with the much-needed rain. I also hope that everyone had 
a great and safe Memorial Day weekend. Memorial Day is     
always a special time that we reflect upon and remember all of 
our fallen soldiers and also the ones who are currently       
sacrificing and serving our country. 
 Just a reminder, we are not having a meeting this month. 
Instead, we are looking forward to our 40th Anniversary Party 
on June 10th. We had a great response to the invitation that 
was sent out via email to our members. There were 105 RSVPs 
which is awesome, it is going to be such a fun time. We will 
certainly miss the ones who can not attend. PLEASE WEAR 
YOU NAME BADGES because we have lots of new members.  
 Patsy Fuller and Pam Bundy graciously volunteered  to take 
charge of selling Fun Monday tickets. They sold lots of tickets 
at the May meeting and dance. Thank you both for doing such a 
wonderful job. 
 The Board along with Stella as the chair, is working hard 
on the 2024 Chicken Pickin’. It’s shaping up to be another awe-
some event and will be here before you know it. You know what 
they say, “time flys when you are having fun”. 
 Again, just a reminder that our next meeting/dance will be 
JULY 1st 2023. I look forward to seeing everyone at both the 
40th anniversary party and our next meeting. Until then I hope 
you all stay safe, happy, and healthy.  
 
Happy Summer! 
Lots of love and blessing to all, 
Pat 
2023 LNSC President  
704-258-0458 



Hi Everyone, 
 
Hopefully after a chilly and wet Memorial Day weekend we will have fair   
weather. 
    We are now up to 183 members!!!  We added 1 new member in May which 
brings us to a total of 24 new members since the beginning of the year. Please 
welcome and     introduce yourselves to our newest member, Ben Routh. Ben is a 
long-time friend of Bill Cavin and Dave Sexton.   
    Hopefully everyone is getting excited for our 40th anniversary party on June 
10th.  I know that the reservations are full. I look forward to seeing you there.  
 
Remember you can still re-up by sending your $25 (pp) check to:  
Stella Duggins, Treasurer  
PO BOX 21 
Denver, NC 28037 
  
Best regards,  
Michelle  
LNSC SECRETARY  
MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE  
Mzstewart8034@gmail.com 

mailto:Mzstewart8034@gmail.com


Hey Y’all 

    I hope all of you are doing well and are gearing up for the 40th Anniversary 
Party on June 10th. We won’t make it to the celebration, that is Christopher’s 
birthday and we will be out of town.  I can’t wait to see everyone at July’s  
meeting though.  

    I want to take a minute and thank you all for your time and  donations for 
Jess and her family. We received an overwhelming number of items and when I 
presented her with all that had been donated, she cried. She was so thankful for 
everything everyone has donated. The go fund me page that I started has now 
surpassed my goal and y’all were a part of that too, so thank you for donating to 
that as well.  

   In other news, last month when the newsletter when out I was waiting on my  
final grades for the semester but was happy to be finished with my first clinical 
rotation. Well…... I made all As and made the Dean’s List for the second time. I 
am now enrolled in my third semester and I’m actually starting to see the light at 
the end of the tunnel. I know that our social media pages haven’t been updated in 
while and I may have missed some other things here or there but thank you for 
sticking with me and not firing me from being your newsletter editor. My schedule 
had become very chaotic but will hopefully settle down a little now.  Thank you all 
once again for all the love and support you have shown to Jess and her family. 
Y’all are the best.  

 

With lots of Love, 

Andrea  



Birthdays 

Woody Appleby 6/2 

Bob Caulder  6/5 

Kathryn Chavez 6/7 

Gary Doran 6/11 

Tommy Fuller 6/15 

Pat Hensley 6/8 

Becki Roberts 6/2 

Angie Robinette 6/23 

Christopher Shook 6/10 

Wanda Smith 6/21 

Larry Tucker 6/17 

Donnie Warren 6/20 

Judy Welch 6/6 

Allen Williams 6/6 

Joan Wolfe 6/25 

Anniversaries 

Stan and Shirley Bush  6/8/1968 

Robbie and Kevin Carr 6/28/1980 

Chad and Stella Duggins 6/3/1995 

David and Beth Galloway 6/15/2002 

Gene and Pat Hensley 6/8/1968 

Charles and Earlene Leslie 6/30/1991 

Junior and Sarah Little 6/27/1969 

Gerald and Sharon Miller 6/15/1970 

Jeff and Cambria Nielsen 6/20/1987 

Roger and Robin Stump 6/29/2022 

Bill and Karen Vernon 6/20/1998 

Mike and Joan Wolfe 6/9/1990 



JOYS 

I Came through second semester with flying colors and I’ve started 

at a new Vet Hospital which will allow for a better work life bal-
ance. 

CONCERNS 
 

Gary Mitchell - Recovering from Heart Attack 
 
West Hunter- Sister passed away  
 
Donnie/Sue Warren 
 
Martha Hager 



Genuine Gene Hensley 

06/07: Redd’s 

06/10: LNSC 40th Anniversary Party 

06/16: Winston Salem Shag Club 

06/17: Bopper’s Shag Club 

06/23: Rock Hill Shag Club  

( Meet and Greet) 

Jr. Norfleet 

Sat 6/3 Lynn's Shag Night 
 
Sat 6/17 Lynn's Shag Night 
 
Sat 6/23 Lynn's CSA Contest 
 
Sat 6/24 Lynn's CSA Contest 

Curtis Treece 
 
Saturday, June 3rd - York Shag Club, York, SC 
 
Saturday, June 10th - Lake Norman Shag Club  
Anniversary Party 
 
Saturday, June 24th - Winston Salem Shag Club "Sock Hoppin'  
Oldies Party" with Lamar Walker 
 
Wednesday, June 28 - Redd's on Union, Concord, NC 








